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1 May 2023
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers

 

On Friday 5th May 2023 students from Kindergarten to Year 12 will participate in the school’s annual cross country beginning at 1.15pm. 
 

Students in K/1/2 will travel to the Bundarra Sport and Recreation Club on the school bus.
 

Students will need to wear their sports uniform with suitable shoes and a hat, they will need to bring water and a snack.  Students will need to take their bags with them as buses will be collecting them at the Sports Club.  Sunscreen will be available.
 

Parents, caregivers and family members are invited to attend.

 

Please inform your child/ren’s roll call teacher if they leave with you at the end of the day.

 
Kind regards
 
      
Justin Stewart                                                                                                     Jenny Dezius 
Relieving Principal                                                                                            Organising Teacher
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